
If you are new or       
visiting Adelaide West 
Uniting Church we are 
pleased you are here 

Serving & connecting with others 
I’m writing this on Wednesday morning, BF (before fair) and many of us 
will be reading this AF (after fair). Right now the energy and pace are 
building, books and plants are being delivered, cakes are being baked 
and preparations are in full swing. 
It’s great to be a part of something that is bigger than us – this is not 
about us inside our walls, this is about connecting with others. We  
provide a fun day for our neighbours and local community, for families, 
children, those socially isolated, people on the margins, and people 
who don’t normally set foot in a church but are happy to come to a fair. 
We pray for those we have had conversations with at the fair - that 
people would reflect on what we value and stand for, reflect on the 
part of our story they saw and ultimately see something of God’s story.  
We also value partnering with others at the fair as Uniting College of 
Leadership & Theology, Emmaus Christian College, the West Torrens 
Concert Band and other local bands and groups are all a part of this 
day – we serve together! 
 
What a privilege to serve God together. 
  
Blessings 
Lynne 
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Pentecost 22 
Job 38:1-7 

Psalm 104:1-9 
Hebrews 5:1-10 

Mark 10::35-45 

 

Sunday Worship times:  
 

creative traditional          9.15am 
family worship         10.45am 
youth & young adults      5.00pm 

We acknowledge the ancient people of the land on which we meet, 
the Kaurna people, whose story reaches back to the first sunsets. 



Welcome to Worship 
Today we resume “Kids’ Space” so in our 
Seahorse room (with the 3-4 year old’s) we 
are talking about Naaman.  In our Mussels  
(5-6 year old’s), Dolphins (7-10ish year old’s) 
and Orcas (10ish year old’s to year 6) we are 
looking at the title “The Good news about 

the Gospel” based around Romans 1:18-31 and Matthew 7:24-27. We 
will also be learning our first “Memory Verse” for term 4, just a hint it is 
John 3:16! 

NEXT WEEK (28TH OCTOBER) Lynne will be coming out into the Hall 
with us and offering communion to the Leaders and Children.  If you 
would like to join us or would prefer your children do not receive 
communion please let me know.   

Blessings Lorraine  

Children and Families Pastor. 

Engage Youth  
Engage Youth welcomes all youth in years 7-12 to come, hang out,   
relax, eat, make new friends, meet awesome leaders and most            
importantly engage  with God!    

Engage Youth runs from 6-9:30pm Friday’s (during School terms) at 
AWUC and includes dinner and  dessert for $5.  Questions? Please 
contact Jack: 0433 763 908 or youth@awuc.org.au 

Jack Harington  
Youth Ministry team Leader 

 

Don’t forget there will 
be a shared lunch next 
week.  Bring a plate 
and join the fellowship 

mailto:youth@awuc.org.au


Giving at Adelaide West 
We give as a response to God’s grace in our lives. Through tithes, 
offerings and gifts we bless our church community and the wider 
community, both local and global.  There are 3 ways to give regularly: 

 Electronically by direct deposit into: BSB: 805-007 | Account 
#:  00703475 | Account name: Adelaide West Uniting Church | 
marked ‘offering’. 

 Electronically through eGive – this is managed by UCInvest at 
the Synod office and an application form is available on the 
shelves by the front door. 

  Offerings are collected at each Sunday service. 

Request for prayer to begin for God to touch lives during the 
Franklin Graham visit to Australian cities in February 2019. 

Huge Thank you 
Well the Community Fair is done 
and dusted for  another year. A mas-
sive thankyou to the legions of    
volunteers who made the Commu-
nity Fair such a success yesterday!   
Chief among volunteers was Louise 

Woodhouse who pinned everything together.  YAY Louise! 

There was great community engagement and we’ll report 
back how much money was raised in the next newsletter or 
two. 

(… and now… on with Synod in less than a month!) 

If anyone has a copy of Paul Y Cho’s book  “Prayer—Key to Revival” 
please see Betty Rowe who would like to use it for a focus for the 
Tuesday night prayer group. 



Unintentional Interim minister:  (day off Friday) 
Lynne Aird    lynne@awuc.org.au  0439 600 220   

Children and family pastor:  (4 days, off Tuesday and Friday) 
Lorraine Schroder   kidsspace@awuc.org.au 

Youth ministry team leader:  (half time) 
Jack Harington   youth@awuc.org.au 

Young adult team leader:   (half time) 
Lauren Andris            youngadults@awuc.org.au 

Administration support officer:  
Brett Gresham   office@awuc.org.au  0407 250 609 

What’s on this week... 

Today   9:15am  Lynne Aird  

    10:45am  Lynne Aird  

    5:00pm  Beth Hoy 

Monday 22nd  7:30pm  Men’s Choir 

Tuesday23rd  9:30am   Coffee, Chat & Share Craft group 

    7:00pm  Prayer Gathering at church 

Friday 25th  6:00pm  Engage Youth 

Sunday 28th   9:15am  John Maddern 

    10:45am  John Maddern 

    5:00pm  Rosi Bouchier 

mailto:iim@awuc.org.au

